
         
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

                 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Important Notices: 

Summer Holidays 

 

The Nursery Team wish you a safe and happy 
Summer Holiday. 

Thank You 

 

The Nursery Team would to give you a great big 
thank you for the beautiful presents and cards. 

Sun Hats and Sun Cream 

 

Please let your child bring in a sun hat, sunglasses 
and sun cream to protect them from the sun when 

they are outside. 

Sun Hats and Sun Cream 

      
Please remember to let your child bring a sun hat, sun 

glasses and sun cream.  

Story of the Week 

 

This week Nursery have been learning about the 
history of light. The children learnt a new nursery 

rhyme called Wee Willie Winkie. The children 
found out that a long time ago people used 
candles and lanterns to see in the dark. The 

children also found out that today people use 
electric light bulbs or battery powered torches to 
help them to see in the dark.  The children also 

constructed a den in their outdoor area and used 
the torches to help them see in the dark. 

 

 
 

This week nursery also enjoyed a story called 
Jack in the Beanstalk. The children liked this story 
because it reminded them of the beans they had 

grown this term. 
 

 

Rhyme of the Week 
 

Wee Willie Winkie 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Wee Willie Winkie runs through the town, 
Upstairs and down stairs 

 in his night-gown. 
Tapping at the window,  

crying at the lock, 
Are the children in their bed,  

for it's past ten o'clock? 

If you would like to share your child’s learning and achievement’s at home with us, you can do this by uploading 
photographs or video recordings to Seesaw. 

Thank you! 

 

Homework  

 
 

It would be wonderful if you could help your child’s 
indepence grow, before they come back to school in 
September, by encouraging your child to put on their 

coat and socks by themselves.  
 

 

               

Magical Moments 

 

    Nursery Newsletter 

15th July 2022 


